
Do your best … Be kind to others 

Quarterly News for ALUMS, GOOD FRIENDS, AND BENEFACTORS 

The day the Lord created hope was probably the same day he created Spring.  - Bern Williams                                                                                                        

 WINE TASTING NEWS 

Thank you to everyone who supported “Seaside Escape” our Annual Wine Tasting and Auction.  

Our LCH was transformed into a beautiful beach retreat.   Thanks to our alums who attended as 

well as our generous sponsors and supporters.  Watch the 

fall newsletter for a “save the date” for next year’s event.   

 

Do you remember  junior high ski trip, dances, the 

science fair, student council elections, field trips,  

Drama Festival, Scholarship Prayer Service,  

Grandparents Day, Art Fair and Ice Cream Social,  

First Communions, Student Council Inauguration, and 

theMoving Up Ceremony?  Alums and friends are 

ALWAYS welcome at school events!!  

UPCOMING EVENTS—ALUMS AND FRIENDS ALWAYS WELCOME!!  
 

ART FAIR/ICE CREAM SOCIAL        May 9 - 6:00-7:30 p.m. 

STUDENT COUNCIL INAUGURATION    May 25 - 1:00 p.m. 

GRADE 8 GRADATION   June 9 - 7:00 p.m. 

CLASS OF 2013 REUNION COOKOUT   June 26 -  5:30-7:00 p.m. 
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SPECIAL INVITATION! 

Class of 2013 Cookout  

June 26, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. 
           

Class of 2010 Mini-Reunion 

January 5, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

WATCH FOR INVITATIONS 
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SCIENCE FAIR 

DRAMA REHEARSALS 
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IN MEMORIAM 
 

David Betz III ‘06- February 2016 

Jennifer Marie O’Neill - February 2016 

John Ranahan ‘94 - March 2016 

Kiernan Hayes - March 2016 

Claire J. Dunnigan - March 2016 

Joseph G. Dwan - March 2016 

Please keep these families in your thoughts and prayers. 

  ANNUAL GIVING FUND 2017-2018  

“TARGETING TECHNOLOGY” 

TECHNOLOGY - it touches every part of our lives.  That includes school.  It 

is imperative that teachers and students have up-to-date technology in the 

classrooms in order to prepare our students for the world they will face 
moving forward to high school, college, and careers. 
 

While the administration and faculty have endeavored to keep pace with 
educational technology, it changes so rapidly that current technology goes 

out of date (or out of maintenance) quickly.  Currently there is a need for 
several SmartBoard upgrades and new work stations with state of the art 

licensing.  This year’s Annual Fund will target technology in order to keep 
the school on the cutting edge of technology while teaching safe and ap-

propriate uses of this wonderful tool. 

       THESE TECHNOLOGY UPDATES WILL COST $35,000 
 

Please read the enclosed letters from our Student Council Commissioner 

General, Loius Wood, and our principal, Mr. Maestranzi. 
 

   Please consider making a tax-deductible donation today.  You may give 

online or by mail.  Please use the enclosed donation envelope or visit our website 

(www.stpiusvschool.org) and click on Payments and Donations. 

 

Sheree Dunwell ‘99 is hitting the big screen.  Sheree, a member of the band “The Free Downloads” will appear in the Robert De Niro 
film, “The Comedian.”  Sheree was crowned North Shore Star at the North Shore Music Theater is 2013 and won the championship 
on TV’s Community Auditions in 2015.  We can’t wait to see what she does next! 
 

Congratulatons to Meghan Hazard ‘15, Kathryn Leelman ‘16, and Rebecca Leelman ‘16 for being named to the Principal’s List at 
Bishop Fenwick for the second quarter honor roll.  Joining them are First Honor recipients, Olivia Ciafardoni ‘16, Meredith McIntosh 
‘15, and Gillian Trott ‘14. 
 

Cameron Betz, ‘13 is garnering respect in his newest endeavor of bodybuilding.  Cameron recently placed third in the teen division at 
NPC New England Championships at John Hancock Hall in Boston.   
 

How do you get to Carnegie Hall?  Ask Meghan Turner ‘14.  Meghan was selected for the 2017 High School Honors Performance 
Series at Carnegie Hall.  Meghan, a soprano, was a member of the Concert Choir that performed in New York in February, 2017.   

 

Please consider using St. Pius V School 
 

HONOR AND MEMORIAL CARDS 
 

Honor and memorial cards are a wonderful way to honor the memory 

of a friend or loved one.  
 

Cards may be picked up in the school office or we can mail them to 

you—781-593-8292 or jorluk@stpiusvschool.org.    

ATTENTION CLASS OF 2013 - REUNION COOKOUT 

MONDAY, JUNE 26, 5:30-7:00 P.M.  

WATCH FOR YOUR INVITATION 

 

Mrs. Smith and her first graders will enjoy using 

their new reading books thanks to all who  

supported, last year’s Annual Fund “Revenue for 

Reading.”  New books will be purchased for 

grades K-5 for 2017-2018.  THANK YOU! 

Congratulations to seven members of the Class of 2014 who were 
recently inducted into the Malden Catholic National Honor Society. 
 
From L to R:  Erick Harkness, Ryan Donnelly, 
Zachary Robinson, Joseph Armstrong,  
Patrick Brown, Brett Thomas, and Patrick Donnelly.  


